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$1,000 KBHSAA, Inc. Scholarship 
In honor of the 1950 Class 
SOPHIA PRONDZINSKI 
 

$1,500 KBHSAA, Inc. 
Judge James Carlson, OFS (1962) 
Memorial Scholarship  
SIMONA TENUTA 
 

$1,500 KBHSAA, Inc. Scholarship  
(ANONYMOUS RECIPIENT) 
 

$1,500 KBHSAA, Inc. 
Joseph Brittelli (1948) 
Memorial Scholarship  
ANNELISE SEYMOUR 
 

$1,500 John M. Cibrario (1958) 
Memorial Scholarship  
KUSH PATEL 

$1,500 John Wavro (1957) and 
Judy Schuetz (1960) Wavro 
Academic Scholarship 
ALEXA DIDINSKY 
 

$1,500 John Wavro (1957) and 
Judy Schuetz (1960) Wavro 
Athletic Scholarship 
RACHAEL MADSEN 
 

$1,000 The Valiere Anderson Petersen 
(1930) Award for Excellence in Music 
ELIZABETH SHATZER 
 

$1,000 Peter (1959) and Alice Jackson 
(1960) Schwalbe Family Scholarship 
MCKENNA WOLF 

$3,000 each (2) Bill Serpe (1957) and 
Barbara Serpe Scholarships 
CHRISTOPHER PORTILLO-CRUZ 
and ALEXIS SIEDJAK 
 

$1,000 Dr. Stephen G. Schmelling (1958) 
Academic Scholarship 
SHELBY PRINCE 
 

$2,500 Chester “Chet” Woroch (1936) 
and Dorothy Scholler Woroch (1942) 
Memorial Scholarship 
TONY FERRARO

Congratulations 2023 KBHSAA Scholarship Recipients! 

Alexa Didinsky Tony Ferraro Rachel Madsen Kush Patel

Christo Portillo‐Cruz Shelby Prince Sophia Prondzinski Anna Seymour

Elizabeth Shatzer Alexis Siedjak Simona Tenuta McKenna Wolf

https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_profile.cfm?member_id=4766791
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_profile.cfm?member_id=4766546
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_profile.cfm?member_id=4766546
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_profile.cfm?member_id=4766711
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/000/9/0/3/7309/userfiles/file/1-Wavro-John%20C%20Class%20of%201957%20DAA%202012.jpg
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/000/9/0/3/7309/userfiles/file/1-Serpe-William%20Class%20of%201957%20DAA%202017.jpg
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/000/9/0/3/7309/userfiles/file/1-Serpe-William%20Class%20of%201957%20DAA%202017.jpg
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/000/9/0/3/7309/userfiles/file/1-Schmelling-Stephen%20G%20Class%20of%201958%20DAA%202006.jpg
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_profile.cfm?member_id=4766344
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_profile.cfm?member_id=4766967
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Bradford High School 
Theatre Arts Productions  

For the full list of this year's KUSD Theatre Arts 
productions and to purchase tickets in advance, 

visit kusd.edu/departments/fine‐arts/ 
fine‐arts‐tickets 

Between the Lines – a New Musical 
Bradford Auditorium 
October 20‐21‐22 and 27‐28‐29 

 

Steel Magnolias 
Bradford Studio Theatre 150 
December 2, 7‐8‐9, 14‐15‐16 

 

My Mañana Comes 
Bradford Studio Theatre 150 
February 29 and March 1‐2 

 
 
 
The Half‐Life of Marie Curie 
Bradford Studio Theatre 150 
March 7‐8‐9 

 

Joseph and the Amazing  
Technicolor Dreamcoat 
Bradford Auditorium 
Apr. 25‐26‐28 and May 2‐3‐5 

President’s Corner 
by Randy Vaccaro ’73 

 

It’s the start of another year, and we have had numerous class reunions over the summer.  
From my personal perspective, the Class of 1973 50‐Year Reunion on September 15‐16 
brought together classmates I have known for years (and years!) and some I had not seen 
in decades.  You may not instantly recall classmate names, but their smiling faces and 
twinkling eyes stir memories of your high school days and before you know it, a bond 
begins to form as you chat about “the old days” and talk about what keeps you busy 
nowadays. On September 17, I said to my wife, “I want to wind the clock back so I can  
do it all over again!”   

If you are planning a reunion in the coming year – or perhaps a milestone birthday 
celebration with your classmates – please send word of those plans to KBHSAA so we 
may post the event on our Upcoming Reunions web page, as well as getting it published 
in the Kenosha News.  If you’re new to organizing a class reunion, reach out to Cheryl 
Hannah, KBHSAA Reunions Chairperson, for helpful info and to learn about the financial 
assistance available to Reunion Committees every 5 years through the Alumni Association. 

The nomination form for our Distinguished Alumni Awards program is available on page 6 
and on the KBHSAA website.  If you have been thinking about a classmate who has made 
significant contributions and who serves (or served) as a positive role model, please put 
those thoughts on paper and submit your nomination ahead of the January 31, 2024 
deadline. 

Please save the date for our annual DAA Banquet & Silent Auction on Saturday, June 15, 
2024.  If you own a business or would like to donate an item for the Silent Auction, which 
benefits the KBHSAA Scholarship Fund, please let us know.  

Our Scholarships Committee is working to finalize this year's Scholarship Application, 
which will be posted on our website soon.  We've published the preliminary list of 2024 
Scholarship offerings on page 3.  For the most up‐to‐date scholarship information, please 
visit the KBHSAA website: www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com,   

As always, we encourage all who attended or graduated from Kenosha/Bradford High 
School to join KBHSAA.  The generous support of our members enables us to continue 
the traditions begun by the Class of 1891 – first class to graduate from the building we 
fondly referred to as “The Annex” – when they founded the Alumni Association all those 
years ago.   May we ask each of our current members to recruit one classmate to join 
KBHSAA?  The membership form is on page 7 or may be downloaded from our website.  

We are currently looking to add a few members to the KBHSAA Board of Directors. If you  
are interested in serving on the Board, please contact me at 262‐551‐0510 for more info. 

In closing, I wish you good health 
and happiness. 

https://www.kusd.edu/departments/fine-arts/fine-arts-tickets/
https://www.kusd.edu/departments/fine-arts/fine-arts-tickets/
https://www.kusd.edu/departments/fine-arts/fine-arts-tickets/
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/Current-Scholarship-Offerings.htm
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/2023-DAA-Nominations.htm
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1957  (67th) SAVE THE DATE! 
            Saturday, September 14, 2024 
            Stella's Casa Capri, 2129 Birch Road 
            More details to come.  
             Contact:  Jim Riese, 262‐694‐7725  
1959  (65th) Saturday, July 20, 2024 
            Stella's Casa Capri, 2129 Birch Road 
            Reunion Committee sent postcards 
            to all classmates in July 2023.  More  
            information available in April 2024.  If  

             you have a question, an address 
             change or information, please reach 
            out to a committee member. 
            Contacts:  Rita Savaglio Bisciglia, 262‐ 
            948‐1668 or Marilyn Carlson Dunham,  
            email: mdbradford59@gmail.com  
1964 (60th) SAVE THE DATE! 
            Saturday, September 7, 2024 
            Watch for updates on the class  
            website:  www.bradford64.com 

2023 Class Reunions

KBHSAA Announces  
2024 Scholarship Offerings 
Applicants are to meet general eligibility requirements for the 
individual scholarships unless otherwise specified.  College GPA of 
2.0 or greater on a 4.0 scale is required unless otherwise specified.  
Applicants are to complete a typed KBHSAA Scholarship 
Application and submit it, along with a copy of their high school 
transcript to Mr. Brian Schulz, (Room #246), no later than Tuesday, 
March 26, 2024. For more details, visit: www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com.    
•  KBHSAA, Inc. Scholarship ‐ $1500   

•  KBHSAA, Inc. ‐ Frank J. Germinaro (1966) Memorial Scholarship ‐ $1000   

•  KBHSAA, Inc. ‐ Judge James Carlson, OFS (1962) Memorial Scholarship ‐ $1500  

•  KBHSAA, Inc. ‐ Joseph Brittelli (1948) Memorial Scholarship ‐ $1500 (up to 2 available) 
   To a student preferably pursuing a degree in Education, Engineering,  
   Medical and/or Political Science. 
•  John M. Cibrario (1958) Memorial Scholarship ‐ $1500 
   To a student pursuing an undergraduate degree in Mathematics.  

•  John Wavro (1957) and Judy (Schuetz 1960) Wavro Academic Scholarship ‐ $1500  

•  John Wavro (1957) and Judy (Schuetz 1960) Wavro Athletic Scholarship ‐ $1500  

•  The Valiere Anderson Petersen (1930) Award for Excellence in Music ‐ $1000  
   To an outstanding student in music, preferably Piano.  

•  Peter Schwalbe (1959) and Alice (Jackson 1960) Schwalbe Family Scholarship ‐ $1000  
   To a student preferably attending a University of Wisconsin school, pursuing an 
   undergraduate degree in Engineering or a Medical Field.  

•  Bill Serpe (1957) and Barbara Serpe Scholarships – $3000 (2 available) 
    Recipients must attend a University of Wisconsin school, seeking an undergraduate 
    degree in one of the following Business Fields:  Accounting; Actuarial Science; Finance, 
    Investing & Banking; Information Systems; International Business; Management and 
    Human Resources; Marketing; Operations and Technology Management; Real Estate; or 
    Risk Management and Insurance. Must have a college GPA of 2.5 or greater on a 4.0 scale.  

•  Chester Woroch (1936) and Dorothy Scholler Woroch (1942) Memorial Scholarship ‐ $2500 
   To a student preferably attending a University of Wisconsin school.  

•  Wayne W. Loney (1959) Scholarship ‐ $2500  

•  Wilhelm Winzer Building & Construction Trades Scholarship ‐ $1973  
•  1973 Class Scholarship ‐ $1973  

’40  Emil Tenuta 
’44  Tamarr “Tami” Miansian 
        Murachanian 
’45  Frank Hujik 
’46  Eleanor Weinbrenner 
’47  Lydia Hrupka Breul  
’47  Doris Badtke Krogh 
’49  Jeannette Nass Wiegert  
’51  Bobby “Sugar” Hinds 
’52  James Granger 
’52  Ruth Renick Nadeau 
’53  Mary Ellen Pingatore Bianco 
’53  Sally Olson Schneider 
’54  Joanne Murawski Minkowski 
’54  Roman “Skip” Skowronski 
’56   Bernhardt “Bernie” Johnson 
’56  Jim Steddick 
’56  Judith Turbey Walker 
’57  Mary McEvoy 
’57  Laura Kalinko Thompson 
’57  Peter Zielenski 
’59  Richard Andraschko 
’59  Joan Bayer Hunt 
’59  Judith Holderness Petersen 
’60  Kenneth Wedeikes 
’78  Donna Buse Mews

 

Thank you to all who have submitted alumnus 
memorial information. We apologize 
for any errors – sometimes we receive 

handwritten notes that are difficult to read. 
Member obituaries are posted on the 
KBHSAA website,along with a photo 

if one is available. 

New 
Lifetime Members 

1957 Wayne W. Loney 
1963 Ronald G. Abrahamson 

1963 Larry Cerny 
2023 Annelise Seymour 

Due to the uncertainty at this time, we suggest you view updates online or 
contact your respective reunion committee for the most up‐to‐date information.

                                                '54 ANITA HERMANN 
Congratulations on the growth of the 
scholarships you are able to offer to 
graduating students.  It’s a delight to 

keep track of your growth, enthusiasm, 
and service to alumni everywhere.  

May it continue. 

What’s new? Your 
classmates want 
to know! Please  
send class notes to: 
KBHSAA Newsletter 
PO Box 56 
Kenosha, WI 53141 

Newsletter Deadlines 
All articles to be included in the Newsletter need to reach us by March 15 

for the Spring issue, and September 15 for the Fall issue.  

All Reunion Committees are encouraged to send a photo or two along with a 
summary of their reunion activities, including any reunion announcements.

https://www.bradford64.com/class_index.cfm
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/Current-Scholarship-Offerings.htm
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/000/9/0/3/7309/userfiles/file/1-Germinaro-Frank%20Class%20of%201966%20DAA%202004.jpg
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_profile.cfm?member_id=4766791
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_profile.cfm?member_id=4766546
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_profile.cfm?member_id=4766711
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/000/9/0/3/7309/userfiles/file/1-Wavro-John%20C%20Class%20of%201957%20DAA%202012.jpg
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/000/9/0/3/7309/userfiles/file/1-Wavro-John%20C%20Class%20of%201957%20DAA%202012.jpg
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/000/9/0/3/7309/userfiles/file/1-Serpe-William%20Class%20of%201957%20DAA%202017.jpg
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_profile.cfm?member_id=4766344
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_profile.cfm?member_id=4766967
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_inmemory.cfm
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_inmemory.cfm
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_inmemory.cfm
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_inmemory.cfm
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_inmemory.cfm


Alumni Association Donations 
The Alumni Association thanks all donors to the Operating, Distinguished Alumni Awards and Scholarship  
Funds. Your generosity makes it possible for the Association to perpetuate the memories – old and new – 
for all Bradford Alumni, and to award Scholarships to deserving Bradford High School Seniors. 
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GENERAL OPERATIONS/ 
POSTAGE FUND/ NEWSLETTER 
’52 Shirley Schulkowsky Krause 
’55 Carol Guidebeck Seiberlich 

’56 Judith Stolp Smith 
’59 Claudette Crook Dassow 

’60 Carole Topel Knutson 
’60 Ronald D. Martin 

’61 James & ’62 Beverly Neuman Zaleski 
’63 Dean & ’64 Ruth Grove O’Hanlon 

’64 Patricia Roberts Ocker 
 

KBHSAA, INC. SCHOLARSHIP FUND  
’39 Patricia Ryall Krueger 

’59 Thomas Vocino 
’63 Dean & ’64 Ruth Grove O’Hanlon 

 

1973 CLASS SCHOLARSHIP FUND 
’73 Ursula Filz Adam 

’73 Peter & Kathleen Barca 
’73 Diana Tews Bierdz 
’73 Judy Crow Bjorn 

’73 Rick Bolyard 
'73 Berdell Briggs 

’73 Janet Gardinier Calhoun 
’73 Dennis & ’74 Debra Salituro Capozza 

'73 Robert Cole 
’73 Cindy Dalpaos 

’73 Jim & ’74 Dina Pierangeli Dorr 
’73 Douglas Ehlen 

’73 Alan Faraca 
’73 Joseph Ferraro 

’73 Denise Freitag Mosher 
’73 Dawn Perroni Genian 

’73 Gerdo & ’74 Diane Bindelli Germinaro 
’73 Gordon Greno 

’73 Diane Grzegorczyk 
’73 Elizabeth Hermann 

’73 Jim Heiring 
Dan & Debbie Nelson Karajankovich, 

both ’73 
’73 Rex Kellmann 

’73 Jared Kotz 
’73 Steve Leff 

’73 Kim Czarnecki Lincoln 
’73 Michael & Phyllis Martino 

’73 Mark McCarthy 
’73 Don McNeil 

’73 Barbara Boness Miller 
’73 Carol Bashinsky Mohr 

’73 Jeffrey Nevoraski 
Robert & ’73 Karen Roders Kostrewa 

’73 Louis & ’74 Kristen Piehl 
’73 Robert & ’74 Ruth Meeker Redlin 

’73 Vincent Ruffolo 
’73 Richard Sadlon 

’72 Jim & ’73 Kathy Dosemagen Sepulveda 
’73 Susan Shemanske 

’80 Gregg & ’73 Julieann Scherer Sinnen 
’73 Philip Sturycz 

Earl & Diane Perri Talbert, both '73 
’73 Michael Timme 

’73 Leslie Thompson 
’73 Randy & ’74 Janice Martin Vaccaro 

’73 Lori Lukawski Warrens 
Chuck & Paula Spaulding Weddel, 

both ’73 

WILHEM WINZER BUILDING AND 
CONSTRUCTION TRADES SCHOLARSHIP 

’71 Larry & ’73 Kris Winzer Miller 
in recognition of Kris’ 50th Class Reunion 

and her immigrant father who was 
a master carpenter. 

 

FRANK J. GERMINARO (1966) 
EDUCATION OR MUSIC SCHOLARSHIP 

’71 Larry & ’73 Kris Winzer Miller  
 

$1,500 JOHN M. CIBRARIO 
(1958) MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 

’60 Rosemary Zarletti Cibrario 
’71 Larry & ’73 Kris Winzer Miller  

 

KBHSAA, INC. SCHOLARSHIP FUND 
IN MEMORY OF: 

’69 Ada Beets Koretz, ’69 Fred Zievers, 
Don Becker Sr., Linda Nevoraski Hoecke 
By Ozzie & ’69 Joyce Kopacz Sorensen 

 

THE VALIERE ANDERSON PETERSEN 
(1930) AWARD FOR EXCELLENCE 

IN MUSIC 
’54 Anita Hermann 

’54 Connie Petersen Knop 
in memory of Laura Elizabeth Knop 

and Andrea Valiere Knop 
 

WAYNE W.  LONEY (1959) 
SCHOLARSHIP 

Wayne W. Loney 
 

Thank You! 

Bradford Field House Update 
A $2.8 million project to completely rebuild  
and replace the Bradford High School Field 
House floor was approved by the KUSD School 
Board at its meeting on March 28, 2023. The 
decision brought a round of cheers from  
those in the audience as the School Board 
authorized 2023‐24 projects as part of the 
district’s capital improvements plan. 

The project, begun in July, involves removing 
both layers of flooring, demolishing and 
removing the concrete sub‐floor, installing  
a new storm water management system, 
pouring a new concrete sub‐floor, installing 
a new wood and rubber gym floor and installing new bleachers.  

In an email dated 10/03/2023, Principal Brian Geiger reports, "The project is going well.  
Concrete is done, sound system is going in, painting the ceiling and walls.  Then we will 
look to put in floors, then bleachers.  Project is looking to be done before the new year!" 

Visit 

kenoshabradfordalumni.com 
for the latest news about 

reunions and special events, 

plus links to class websites  

and Facebook pages.

Alumni  
Websites 

 https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_custom6.cfm


Class of 1973 - 50th Reunion  
Our Friday night ice breaker at Kenosha Brewing Company was a fun event…lots of 
hugs, lively conversations and many photos taken, some of which were posted on the 
’73 Class website’s What’s New page and also on the KBHSAA Facebook page.   

 

On Saturday, “The Main Event” kicked off at Stella’s Casa Capri, with cash bar and 
snacks, a Silent Auction and a 50/50 Raffle.  Debbie Landre, Claudia Stoyer and invited 
guest, KBHSAA Treasurer Dulcie Schoff, sold 50/50 Raffle Tickets. Hondo closed the 
restaurant to accommodate the 150+ classmates who were in attendance.   

 

Many classmates were intent on mingling and renewing friendships, while some spent 
time reading through the 2023 edition of the ’73 Memory Book.  Classmates were 
drawn to the In Memory poster bearing photos of 98 classmates who are no longer 
with us; Peter Barca led a toast in their memory just before dinner was served.  
Reunion Committee members provided an array of desserts for the event.   

 

The Silent Auction brought in $1000 for the Scholarship Fund, and the 50/50 Raffle 
raised over $600.  The banquet room grew quiet when Debbie Ruppa and Tony Lovetro 
drew a single Raffle Ticket and read the winning number.  Several seconds ticked by 
before Peter Wicklund, Susan Shemanske’s husband, stepped forward with the winning 
ticket to take home $308.50. The next day Susan hand delivered $158 to Reunion 
Committee Chairperson Randy Vaccaro, a donation from Peter to be used as “seed 
money” for our next reunion. 
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C L A S S  R E U N I O N  &  G E T - T O G E T H E R  R E C A P S  

Class of 1981 Sixtieth Birthday Party 

Happy 60th Birthday to the Class of 1981!  Everyone had a 
wonderful time catching up and reliving those high school days 
at the Tavern on 6th on Friday, September 15.   

Class website:  If you are not signed up at www.bradford81.com 
please take a minute and provide us with an email. 

Class of 1968 - 55th Reunion 
The class of 1968 had its 55th Reunion at 
Casa Capri on Saturday, August 5, with a 
total of 72 people in attendance, 53 of 
whom were 
classmates.  Nine 
classmates were 
from out‐of‐state, 
including AZ, OK, 
CO, MO, TN, NC, 
IL and MI. Fun 
was had 
by all.   
They were 
dancing till 
10:30pm  
and looking 
forward to  
gathering 
again for  
a 75th 
birthday  
party in 
2025.  

Pictured above from L to R:  Karen Roders Kostrewa, Jane Hould Stone,  
Kathy Lovetro, Steve Leff, Denise Pettey Van Lone, Claudia Stoyer Nickerson,  

Barb Rizzo McNamara and Debbie Marabelli Smith. 

Pictured at right: Reunion Committee members Debbie Mink Ruppa 
 and Tony Lovetro, just before they drew the winning Raffle ticket. 

 

Class of 1958 - 65th Reunion 
On Saturday, September 23,  
the Class of 1958 held their  
65th class reunion at the Casa 
Capri from 12 noon to 4:00pm. 
Everyone liked the time change 

as it meant they didn’t have to drive in 
the dark. Yes, we are getting old but  
glad we grew up  
in the 50s and have 
so many memories 
of it. Music with 
words you could 
understand and 
cars with running 
boards. We talked about days in the 
hallways meeting friends and almost 
being late for our next class.  A good time 
was had by all and we plan to do this 
again next year.  

19 
58

Class of 1968 ‐ Pictured above from L to R: 
Terrie, Ron, Tom, Darny, Helen and Marie. 

Top Photo:  
Ken and Rick 

Middle Photo: 
Dan and Pat 

Bottom Photo: 
Sandy and Nancy Above: Kirsten Mikutis 

& Jeff Bonnin

https://www.bradford73.com/class_whats_new.cfm
https://www.classcreator.com/Kenosha-WI-Bradford-1981/class_index.cfm
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NOMINATION FOR DISTINGUISHED ALUMNI AWARD
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www.classcreator.com/index.cfm?M=M1159803.

https://www.classcreator.com/index.cfm?M=M1159803


Kenosha Bradford 
Alumni Association 

P.O. Box 56 
Kenosha, WI 53141 

SPYS  FOR  SALE 
PROCEEDS FROM SPY SALES GO TO THE GENERAL OPERATING FUND

INTERESTED IN PURCHASING ONE OF THE EDITIONS LISTED ABOVE? 
Please contact Randy Vaccaro (262‐551‐0510) to reserve it, 

then mail your check (payable to KBHSAA), along with a note 
indicating year reserved and your name/address/phone# to: 

KBHSAA – Spy Sales, P.O. Box 56, Kenosha, WI 53141. 
Not sure what to do with a Spy Yearbook when a loved one passes?  

Or are you, perhaps, downsizing your household?  We’d hate to 
see a Spy end up in a landfill.  Please consider donating it to KBHSAA.  

1912 (1) 
1913 (1)  
1914 (2) 
1915 (1) 
1916 (1) 
1927 (1) 
1928 (1) 
1929 (1)    
1930 (2)    
1931 (1)    

1932 (6) 
1933 (4)    
1934 (2)    
1935 (3)    
1936 (1)    
1937 (3)    
1938 (5)    
1939 (4)    
1941 (1) 
1942 (3) 

1943 (6)    
1944 (5) 
1945 (3) 
1946 (7)    
1947 (7)    
1948 (4) 
1949 (7)    
1952 (1) 
1954 (4) 
1955 (4)    

1956 (5) 
1957 (2) 
1958 (4) 
1959 (2) 
1960 (1) 
1962 (1) 
1963 (2) 
1965 (3)    
1966 (3)   
1971 (1) 

1972 (2)    
1974 (2)    
1975 (2)    
1976 (2)    
1977 (2)    
1978 (5)  
1979 (3)    
1981 (10)    
1985 (1) 
1987 (1) 

1988 (3) 
1989 (4)    
1990 (1)    
1992 (3)    
1993 (1) 
1994 (2)    
1995 (2)    
1997 (2)    
1998 (4)    
2000 (4)    

2001 (1) 
2006 (17)    
2008 (1) 
2009 (3)    
2011 (2)    
2012 (3)    
2013 (3)    
2014 (4) 
2015 (2) 
2017 (2) 

2018 (1) 
2020 (3)  
2021 (1)

YEARBOOK PRICING 
1900 to 1998 $35 each 

1999 $55 each 
2000 to 2020 $65 each 

2021 to present $75 each  
Prices above include shipping within the U.S.  

(or friendly hand delivery in Kenosha). For 
international shipments, please add $30. 

KBHSAA 
is seeking nominations for 

2024 
DISTINGUISHED 
ALUMNI AWARD

SEE PAGE 6

G O O D  N E W S  T R A V E L S  F A S T  
If you have any news to share, a new mailing or email address,and/or telephone number, 

we want to hear from you!  Please mail any class notes or updates to: 
Kenosha Bradford H.S. Alumni Association, P.O. Box 56, Kenosha,Wisconsin 53141 


